
Family Voice Forum

Do you participate in public support programs and services overseen by the New York State Office 

of Temporary and Disability Assistance (OTDA)? Have you received help from the Supplemental 

Nutrition Assistance Program, Public Assistance, Housing Assistance Programs, the Home Energy 

Assistance Program, Supplemental Security Income, or Child Support Services in the past 5 years?

Make Your Voice Heard

OTDA needs your help for its Family Voice Forum. We want to 
hear about your experiences and ideas to improve programs and 
services for New Yorkers and their families.

OTDA is seeking individuals who are:

•	 Willing to attend forum meetings and participate in forum activities 

•	 Committed to making a difference within their community 

•	 Passionate about sharing their lived experience

As part of the Family Voice Forum, you will:

•	 Share thoughts and concerns on behalf of New Yorkers like you

•	 Advise OTDA regarding the administration of public benefits to create 

	 policies and practices that help families statewide

•	 Get paid for your time and reimbursed for travel expenses when you become a 

forum member and attend Family Voice Forum meetings

Ready to get involved?
Scan the QR code to learn more 

and apply for the Family Voice Forum!

Or visit us at: otda.ny.gov/voice
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